
January Newsletter

Happy New Year!



Back To School

Well, it’s back to school for almost everyone in the area, for the few that have this week,
take advantage of the time and plan in the comfort of your own home.  Spring is
always hard because it feels like an eternity till Spring Break, however, don’t forget
TMEA!!

Held annually, the TMEA Clinic/Convention provides unparalleled opportunities
for professional development for current and future music educators at every level
and discipline. Each TMEA Division will host a diverse program of clinics to ensure
every member has multiple offerings to foster their professional advancement and to help
them in their personal support of all students through music education. Rooted in our
commitment to excellence in music education, our convention will include performances
by ensembles at every grade level and will feature the rehearsals and performances of our
TMEA All-State ensembles. Our convention exhibit hall is a key component of our event, as
our partners in the music industry are committed to offering competitive prices and
services to all attendees.  Don’t forget to renew your membership if you haven’t already
done so: Join | TMEA

The Children’s Honor Choir FB page!

If you’re like me and not crazy about Facebook, let me ask that you try just joining our
Children’s Honor Choir group.  It’s a safe group to share; no one will judge you when you
post.  Trust me when I say, we only encourage in our group:

The Children's Honor Choir |  Facebook

Notable news to teachers

If you have never heard of Dr. Jean, check her out.  She’s an amazing teacher and has
several resources on her website.   Dr. Jean Feldman will also be sharing an hour of her
“UNPLUGGED” lessons at our July 28, 2023, NTFA Conference in Keller, TX.
Stay tuned for more information and when registration will open!

Dr. Jean - Music for Young Children (drjean.org)

Teachers, consider joining this campaign: Texas Arts Education Campaign (txartsed.org)
Mr. Floyd with TMEA is working hard to keep the arts active and well in Texas.

The Children’s Consortium For The Arts
info@childrensconsortiumforthearts.org

https://www.tmea.org/membership/join/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/935098079997724/permalink/2135809529926567
https://www.drjean.org/#gsc.tab=0
https://www.txartsed.org/
mailto:info@childrensconsortiumforthearts.org

